
Town of Pittsford LIQUOR BOARD – April 5, 2023  

MEMBERS PRESENT:  W. Joseph Gagnon, David Mills, Thomas Hooker, Alicia Malay and Mark 

Winslow.  OTHERS PRESENT: Helen McKinlay, David Atherton - Town Manager, Kelly Giard – 

Recording Secretary 

The Liquor Board was called to order at 8:04 PM by Chairman Malay. 

Helen McKinlay presented the following requests for consideration: 

• DG Retail, LLC for a Tobacco License 

• Wesco for a Tobacco License, a Tobacco Substitute Endorsement and a Second Class 

Liquor License 

• The Rolling Rooster for a First and Third Class Liquor License 

• RL Vallee for a Second Class Liquor License, a Tobacco License and a Tobacco Substitute 

Endorsement  

• Hill Top Tavern, Inc for an Outside Consumption Permit, a First Class Liquor License and 

a Third Class Liquor License 

• Proctor-Pittsford Country Club for an Outside Consumption Permit, a First Class Liquor 

License and a Third Class Liquor License. 

 

Motion by Motion by T. Hooker and seconded by D. Mills to approve the list as presented.  

Motion passed unanimously 5 – 0. 

 

The Liquor Board adjourned at 8:06 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Kelly Giard 

Recording Secretary    __________________________________________ 

Alicia Malay, Chairman 

 

________________________________________ 

David Mills, Vice Chairman 

 

________________________________________ 

Thomas Hooker, Selectman 

 

________________________________________ 

Mark Winslow, Selectman 

 

_______________________________________ 

W. Joseph Gagnon, Selectman 


